
GRAND
RAPIDS

AREALIBRARY

The Library is a valued community resource, providing free services to people throughout Itasca
County. The Library is funded by local City of Grand Rapids and Itasca County tax dollars. 

EQUITABLE CITY/COUNTY
FUNDING NEEDED FOR 
GRAND RAPIDS AREA LIBRARY

A Joint Powers Agreement between the City of Grand Rapids and Itasca County to ensure
equitable funding is the only way to maintain this community resource and prevent further
service cuts. The City of Grand Marais and Cook County have had a successful agreement since
1992, illustrating that this type of partnership is successful and sustainable. 
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P E R  C A P I T A  S U P P O R T
( I N  T A X  D O L L A R S )

In recent years, the Library has undergone service cuts (both in open hours and staffing), due to
inadequate funding from Itasca County. The City needs cooperation from the County to sustain
Library services with an equitable funding model, based on actual use.

The City has continued to
increase their share up to

$350,000 above the
minimum required level, as
calculated by the State of
MN (Dept. of Education),
and faces challenges to

sustain this level. 

Itasca County is
supporting the

Library near the
level it did in 2012.


